’ Metropolitan Edison Company

. Post Office 3ox 4380
Middletown, Pennsyivania 17057
717 943.4041

July 16, 1979
GQL 0924

Mr., B. H. Grier, Director

Cffice of Ins»ection . Enforcezent
Region 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 1940c

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 2 (TMI-2)
Operating License No. DPR-73
Docket No. 50-320 h

Enclosad is the third ip a series -f follow-up reports om the March 28, 1979
accideat at T™I-2. This submittal is being made in accordance with Met-Ed's
cormitzent in the letter dated April 11, 1979 (GQL 0490). It provides infor-
maticn ccmpiled subsequent to that contained ia the June 18, 1979 report
togatier with updates to that report. Please noras that Section I‘Sequence of
Events confains only information on the first Z0 hours of the accident. Addi-
ticnazl a2nalyses covering the period through April 30, 1979 are presently under-
going veview and are not available at this time. However, we expect to nave
these reviews coapleted shortly and be atle to supply them for incorporatioa
into Sectiom I by July 20, 1979. As stated in the April 11, 1979 letter, the
naxt report is to be submitted on October 15, 1979.

-y

Sincerely,
/s/ J. . Eerbein
J. G. Herbein
ice President-Ceneration
Znclosure: TMI-2 Accident Report dated Jjuly 15, 1979
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